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December 27, 2022

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff,

I am thinking of you during this time of treacherous weather conditions across the country, and I
hope this note finds you doing well.  I am especially concerned about members of our community
who are in higher weather intensity areas such as Buffalo, NY.  I hope everyone, wherever you
are at this moment, is safe and managing the weather conditions as well as possible.  My very
best wishes to you and your families during this difficult period.

Sincerely,
Dr. K

Stephen H. Kolison, Jr., Ph.D.
President and Professor

Office of the President | 138 Fenton Hall  | 280 Central Avenue | State University of New York at
Fredonia | Fredonia, NY 14063

President Office <presoff@fredonia.edu>
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